
Thank you for being here today. We pray God will do a life-changing work in you! In order to have a   

record of your visit, fill out a Connection Card (in the seat pocket) and place it in the offering plate. If      

you have prayer concerns, list them on the back and our staff will be honored to pray for you this week.  
 

Following the 9:00 a.m. service, please join us in the Fellowship Hall for a time of refreshments. As you 

leave today, stop by our Welcome Desk (located in the Lobby) and pick up a gift we have for you.  
 

As you enter the Education Building from the Lobby, you will find a flyer with information on the different GROW Groups we 

offer. If you have questions on any of these Bible Studies, contact our Equipping Pastor, Jason Gamble. 

notes 

912 897 2142



Today, May 28th 

  9:00 a.m.—Worship, Grow Groups, Worship Care    

10:45 a.m.—Worship, Grow Groups, KidLife Worship, Worship Care    

Monday, May 29th 

Church Office Closed—Memorial Day 
 

Tuesday, May 30th 

5:15 a.m.—The Ironworks 
 

Tuesday, May 30th—Friday, June 2nd 

VBS Prep Week—9:30 a.m.-8:30 p.m. 
 

Saturday, June 3rd 

8:00 a.m.—Men’s Breakfast 

 

!ǧŜƴŘŀƴŎŜ ϧ DƛǾƛƴƎ - aŀȅ нмΣ нлмт 
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DŜƴŜǊŀƭ .ǳŘƎŜǘτϷнпΣмсл       .ŜȅƻƴŘ aŜŀǎǳǊŜτ Ϸрсл 
 

bŜǿ aŜƳōŜǊΥ !ǇǊƛƭ 5ǳƎƎŜǊΤ YǊƛǎΣ /ȅƴǘƘƛŀΣ ŀƴŘ wƛƭŜȅ ¦ǊǉǳƘŀǊǘΤ !ƭƳŀ aǳƭƭŜƴ 

VBS Details: Today is the final day to purchase a meal ticket and turn in your VBS Volunteer 
Packet. Maranda will be in the Lobby to assist you with both. ±.{ tǊŜǇ ²ŜŜƪ: We need lots 
of help (May 30th-June 2nd; 9:30 a.m.-8:30 p.m.) to transform FBCI into Maker Fun Factory! 
±.{ 5ŀǘŜǎ: June 5th-9th from 6:00-8:30 p.m. (rising kindergarten-completed 5th grade).    
wƻōƻǘ /ƻƴǘŜǎǘΥ Today is the final day to enter your Robot into our contest upstairs in the  
KidLife Hallway. The winner will be announced June 1st. hƴƭƛƴŜ wŜƎƛǎǘǊŀǝƻƴ: ŧŎƛǎƭŀƴŘǎΦŎƻƳκŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴκ±.{ closes  
this Thursday, June 1st. After this date, you will need to register your children on Monday, June 5th, at 5:00 p.m.  

Cuba Missions Info Sessions: Our next Cuba Mission Trip is set for October 20th-27th! If you are interested in being 
a part of our team, join us today at 10:15 a.m. for one of our two Info Sessions. Or, plan  to hear the Spring Cuba 
Team share their testimonies on Sunday, June 4th, and then stick around for our second Info Session at 12:15 p.m. 
Both meetings will be held in the Choir Room (D112). Information Packets are available in the Lobby. 

Kids Summer Music Camp: It’s almost here! Summer Music Camp is a high-powered week that is super-sized in  
every way: a high-octane story, clever dialogue, dynamic music, and uncompromising spiritual truth for your        
children. During this week, kids will learn an entire musical. . . drama, staging, singing, choreography and all, with 
the highlight of the week being the Camp Musical. The cost is $30 per child and the dates are July 24th-28th from 
9:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. Go to ŧŎƛǎƭŀƴŘǎΦŎƻƳ for more information and to register! This summer, be sure your children 
will have a blast at Summer Music Camp! 

MenΩs Breakfast: The next Men’s Breakfast will be this Saturday, June 3rd, at 8:00 a.m. Our speaker will be Jimi          
Gibson. Jimi is a magician and he provided our entertainment for Trunk or Treat this past year. He and his wife,              
Dana, have been active members of FBCI for several years. We pray you will plan to attend! 

Churchwide Cook-Out: On Wednesday, June 14th, at 6:30 p.m. we will have a cook-out in the field. FBCI will                
provide the food and drinks. We are asking you to bring a dessert. This is a great opportunity to connect with           
others in our church family that you may not normally come in contact with. Be sure to bring your lawn chair,               
bug spray, and some games. 

2016 Impact Report: God has been so good to allow FBCI to represent Him in our community and across the globe. 
As a part of our church family, you have been a big part of that if you have prayed, encouraged, or given of your 
time and/or resources. Pick up a 2016 Impact Report in the Lobby today to see what God has done at FBCI. If you 
would like to be a part of our ministry here, contact our Equipping Pastor, Jason Gamble, at the church office.    
 

Church Office Schedule: The church office will be closed tomorrow, May 29th, in observance of Memorial Day.         
If you should have an emergency during non-office hours, contact the Deacon-on-Call at 912.495.4125 and someone 
will get back with you shortly. 

Brooks Cail  Senior Pastor  cailb@fbcislands.com  

Jason Gamble  Equipping Pastor  jason@fbcislands.com 

Adam Howard  Worship Pastor  adam@fbcislands.com 

Eric Summers  Student Pastor  eric@fbcislands.com 

Jeremy Young  kĊĜŴ|ȉ±Ɩ̃ȡ ǹ"ȡȺƶȉ  jeremy@fbcislands.com 

Marilee Rinderknecht Preschool Director mrinder@bellsouth.net 

Joan Ray   Ministry Assistant  joan@fbcislands.com 

http://www.fbcislnds.com

